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Notice of Transmission Owners Consultation 
with PJM and the Members Committee regarding Proposed Changes 

to Schedule 12 for Multi-Driver Project Cost Allocation  
(April 15, 2014)  

 
 

Pursuant to Section 7.3.2 of the Consolidated Transmission Owners Agreement (CTOA), 
the Section 205 Working Group of the CTOA Administrative Committee hereby initiates 
consultation with PJM Interconnection, L.L.C. (PJM) and the PJM Members Committee with regard 
to proposed changes to Schedule 12 of the PJM Tariff to establish a method of cost allocation for 
Multi-Driver Projects.  The proposed changes, an explanation of the proposed changes and 
illustrative examples are provided in three separate documents accompanying this Notice. 
 
 Representatives of the Section 205 Working Group will participate in the April 21, 2014 
Members Committee Information Webinar and the April 29, 2014 Regional Planning Process 
Task Force meeting to explain the proposed changes, respond to questions and hear comments of 
webinar and meeting participants.  In addition, written comments on the proposed changes may 
be submitted for consideration by the Section 205 Working Group by email to: 
TO_Cost_Allocation@pjm.com.  Written comments must be submitted on or before May 5, 
2014. 
 
 


